
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings: 93.33 % 

Sycamores: 94.00% 

Poplars:: 99.00% 

Maples: 96.33% 

Elms: 94.00% 

Hawthorns: 96.57% 

Chestnuts: 92.12% 

 

Well done to Poplars class this week. 

Miss Farrar’s class enjoyed their special 

treat for winning the term earlier on this 

week.  

 

Well done to our Unsung heroes. This assembly always has a such a positive feeling and the words the staff use to describe 

their winners are always so heartfelt. I love that we get the chance to recognise all of our people who might otherwise go 

under the radar as their behaviour and effort are always exemplary.  

Well done to Mr Whitelaw who won our staff member of the half term award. It was lovely to see some of the nominations 

and reasons that were given. Mr Whitelaw brings something very special to our school and it would not be such a joyful 

and happy place without him here (Thank you to Harrison who nominated me - I’m not sure if I’m actually allowed to win, 

and presenting myself with an award might not go down too well with the rest of the staff!).  

Thank you for everyone who attended the Easter Liturgy and prayed with us.  The message we sent away was this is the 

perfect time of year to break that hard shall we sometimes create around ourselves and let love into our lives. Spring is the 

perfect time to pause and start afresh.  

I wish you all a very happy and holy Easter. 

Mr Moran.  

 

 


